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Fostering communication with the community by sharing worthwhile information with residents, as well as 
identifying happenings throughout Plumsted Township and vicinity.  

- Applications for the Plumsted Police Department’s first annual 

Junior Police Summer Camp are being accepted until April 1. This 

five-day program is open to Plumsted Township residents, grades 

6 through 8 only. Participants will have the unique opportunity to 

experience “a day in the life of a police officer.” Apply via Parent 

Square or for further information, please contact Police Officer 

Goldfluss at mgoldfluss@plumstedpolice.org. 

-Calling all singers! Laurita Winery, Archertown Rd., is hosting a 

singing competition for adults 18 and over. Registration is free 

and open to all singers. It is sure to be a fun time and great 

experience for everyone. Try-out nights are February 29 and 

March 14 from 7 until 9pm, Semi-finals will be held on March 21, 

with finals on April 4. Prizes will be awarded for first, second and 

third place. For further information visit: www.lauritawinery.com  

-Seats are selling quickly for the New Egypt High School 

Musical, Xanadu, premiering on Friday March 1, at 7pm 

with a second performance on Saturday, March 2, at 2pm. 

Ticket prices are $10 for Friday night and $8 for Saturday. 

Residents are encouraged to attend to help keep 

performing arts alive, while offering the hard-working high 

school actors the chance to perform before a full-house. 

The link to reserve your seats is: www.nehs.booktix.net/  

The Woehr Elementary School Parent Teacher Organization is 

sponsoring a Bowl-A-Thon on March 9, at ThunderBowl Lanes, 

423 East Main St., Wrightstown, N.J., from 12 until 2pm. For a 

minimum $20/person donation, participants will receive shoe 

rental and two games of bowling. Visit www.nepswespto.com 

to register or for additional information. 

This is an official publication of Plumsted Township. Questions, comments, suggestions and 

submissions for upcoming editions may be directed to pio@plumsted.org. 
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